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From: IESO Engagement
Sent: December 15, 2023 12:30 PM 
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: IESO Small Hydro Program 

Thank you for your participation and interest in the Small Hydro Program. The program is now launched and 
related materials can be found on the Resource Acquisition and Contracts webpage under Small Hydro 
Program on the IESO website.  

The IESO thanks the Small Hydro Community and others for their feedback and discussions over the past two 
years to prepare for a successful program and launch. 

Regards, 

IESO Engagement 
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https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Resource-Acquisition-and-Contracts/Contracts#Small%20Hydro%20Program
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Resource-Acquisition-and-Contracts/Contracts#Small%20Hydro%20Program

